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/ United Bank and United Bank Foundation Connecticut (UBFC)

are pleased to announce:

2015 Academic Scholarship and Vocational Award Programs
The Academic Scholarship recognizes graduating high school students
pursuing college careers and degrees.
The Vocational Award recognizes graduating high school students
who have completed formal vocational programs.
It is our hope that these awards will benefit hardworking,
deserving students in the communities we service.
Please save the dates to attend the following two Presentation Receptions
to be made at the United Bank Administrative Office
95 Glastonbury Blvd.
Glastonbury, CT
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Academic Scholarships
Tuesday, April 28, 2015
5:00 pm. - 6:30 p.m.
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Vocational Awards
Wednesday, April 29, 2015
5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.
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[I If you have any questions, please call Sue Ferguson at 860-494-7648 or email at sferguson@bankatunited.com.




